From: 960berry@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Berry

To: Rebecca Messinger
Subject: Please vote in favor of Amended Resolution No. 2025-04-x
Date: Thursday, April 10, 2025 12:40:55 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Chair Marshall and Council Members,

Please vote in favor of Amended Resolution No. 2025-04-x, relating to the adoption of the alternatives for study in
an environmental impact statement that will be used for the County's 2025 periodic review and update of the
County's comprehensive land use plan.

In addition to the technical and legal issues which have been properly raised about the proposed gravel pit, I have
concerns about the long term implications of the county permitting a business with apparent questionable business
ethics to operate a facility that could have a big negative impact on our environment. What we should expect from
these owners is that they would ignore and cheat on their agreements. Remember, the best prediction of future
behavior is past behavior.

Thank you for your public service? Please vote to protect our communities, our environment, and our quality of
life. Specifically, please vote to keep the site-specific mining requests and the costly resource lands study out of the
County's 2025 planning process. Please vote in favor of Amended Resolution No. 2025-04-x.

Sincerely,
Mr. Tim Berry
Vancouver, WA 98683-2901
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